
Directors’ Corner… 

 

Happy New Year! We are so thankful for all the joy that your children 

shared with us in 2024 and look forward to begin a new year of learning, 

growth, and fun in 2025! 

Reminders: 

ATTENTION JANUARY BIRTHDAYS: If your child has a well visit this month 

and receives vaccines, please bring in an updated copy of those shots. 

Thank you! 

This time of year is when we begin to look towards our  

upcoming school year! Already! Be on the lookout for  

information coming out in the next couple of months about the 2025-

2026 school year! We are excited!  

As the weather gets colder, we kindly request that you send your child 

to school with appropriate attire. We love going outside when it’s cold 

out! Jackets, coats, hats, gloves, etc. will ensure their comfort while 

playing outside. Additionally, please remember to label all of their be-

longings to avoid any mix-ups. We find ourselves with a large collection 

of unlabeled/lost winter belongings every year!  

As we move into the height of the sick season, please  

remember to monitor your children for any signs or symptoms of illness. 

We are doing our best to be diligent to identify symptoms swiftly but  

appreciate your partnership in this area as well and ask that you keep ill 

children at home.  

PLEASE NOTE: When your child has symptoms that exclude him/her from 

care, they need to be picked up within an hour of the notification. This 

is a Child Care Regulation policy.  

May your heart be light, your days be bright, and your year be just right!  

 

Happy New Year! 

-Kat & Marisa 

25576 Two Creeks, San Antonio, TX  78255 January 2025 

Upcoming Dates  

January 1st 

CLOSED for New Years Day 

ROOM 10 WINTER BREAK: 

BISD: December 23rd-

January 10th 

NISD:  We have space on 

January 6th! Email Marisa & 

Kat! 

 
January 20th 

CLOSED for MLK Jr Day 

February 17th 

CLOSED President’s Day/

Staff Development 

 
April 18th-21st 

CLOSED for Good Friday/

Easter Monday 

May 16th 

Early Closure at 4PM–  

APK Graduation 
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ROOMS 1 & 2 

Happy New Year from Rooms 1 

and 2!  Welcome to our new 

families! We are so glad you 

are here! Our theme of the 

month is Up In The Air & Sky. 

We’ll be reading an old favorite 

“Goodnight Moon” and singing 

songs like  “Mister Moon” and  

“I Wonder Where All the Clouds 

Go.”  We look forward to 2025! 

-Ms. Brianna & Ms. Eva 

-Ms. Jessica & Ms. Chasity 

Infants (Rooms 1, 2) 

Theme:  Up in the Air & Sky 

Color:  Blue 

       Shape:  Star 

Spanish:  Blue , Star 

  Sign: Stars 



ROOM 3 

This month, we’re excited to learn all about snow, 

birds, the sun, stars, and everything else up in the 

air and sky!  We’ll use feathers to paint, do the 

Freeze Dance,  and read books like “Mister Moon” 

and “I Wonder Where All the Clouds Go”. 

Wishing everyone a very happy new year! We 

can’t wait to watch our class grow in 2025. 

 ROOM 4 

Happy New Year! We’re excited to welcome 

new friends to our classroom! Our theme this 

month is Up In The Air & Sky. Some things to look 

forward to: 

~Galaxy Prints 

~Drip Drop Raindrops 

 

-Ms. Lisa, Ms. Shelly, & Ms. Tayler 

Infants (Room 3) 

Theme:  Up In The Air & Sky 

Color:  Blue 

       Shape:  Star 

Spanish:  Blue, Star, Sun, Moon, 
Cloud 

Sign: Stars 

Toddlers (Room 4) 

Theme:  Up In The Air & Sky 

Color:  Blue 

       Shape:  Star 

Spanish:  Blue, Star, Sun, Moon, 
Cloud, Snow 

Sign: Stars 



ROOM 6 

 

Welcome to the New Year! This new 

year we will learn our new letters, 

which are Ll, Jj, and Pp. We will  

explore snow, discuss large vs. small, 

having lacing lessons, practice our  

writing skill by making large X’s, make 

a book of our four Seasons, discuss 

clouds, make a penguin mosaic, and 

do blue and white sorting mats. As 

you can see, we will be busy!   

-Ms. Lynda & Ms. Brooke 

THEMES: Seasons, Weather, 

Arctic Animals, Magnets 

CHARACTER VALUE:  

Diversity 

ROOM 5 

Happy New Year from Room 5!  

We want to thank you for helping us end 2024 in the 

best way and hope to continue that fun energy and 

awesome support in 2025. As we look forward to this 

year, we remember that each child grows and learns 

at their own pace, so we will continue to focus on our 

alphabet, colors, and numbers!  

-Ms. Angie, Ms. Alivia, & Ms. Kayla 

ROOM 7 

Happy New Year! January brings us so 

many fun things to do, including  

experiments about weather and magnets. 

We will play and learn all about WINTER! 

Our alphabet focus will be on the letters  

Ll, Pp, and Jj.  

A few activities we have planned are:  

*Who Lives in the Arctic?  

*Black and White 3D Collage 

*Painting with Magnets 

 

-Ms. Stephanie & Ms. Brittany 



ROOM 8 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a  

happy holidays and hope all your wishes 

for 2025 will be coming true! The year will 

start with some fun, arctic-themed activi-

ties. We will explore seasons, talk about 

the weather, and learn about different 

arctic animals. We are playing with mag-

nets and discussing electricity. Our letters 

for the month are Jj, Pp, and Ll.  

-Ms. Kolleen & Ms. Cailee 

ROOM 9 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had won-

derful holidays and hope that all your wishes 

for 2025 will be coming true. We will start the 

year with some fun winter themed activities. 

Our theme for the month is weather and  

seasons. Our science focus is Polar Animals. We 

will be conducting an ice experiment as well 

as learning about magnets!  

-Ms. Eileen and Ms. Valerie  

ROOM 10 

We are looking forward to welcoming  

everyone back from the holiday break!  

We’ll be talking about new year’s resolutions 

and what they mean and so, so much more.  

Wishing everyone a very merry 2025! 

-Ms. Hailey & Ms. Cassie 





A Round of Applause for… 

Ms. Tayler 

 

Congratulations, Ms. Tayler! She is our 

Employee of the Month for January! 

You can always count on Tayler for 

some classroom laughs! She is so  

supportive of her team– not just her 

Room 4 team, but the whole Two 

Creeks team!  

Thank you, Ms. Tayler! We’re lucky to 

have you! 

Year-End Tax Statements for all 

childcare expenses in 2024 will 

be available by Monday, January 

13th. They will be sent out via 

email automatically, but you 

may request a paper copy at 

that time as well.  


